
Hixson Middle School 

Family STEM Night 

March 6, 2018 

6:00-7:30  

Doors will open at 5:45 with snacks in the cafeteria. 

 

 

Bring the whole family and experience the excitement of 

science, technology, engineering, and math!  

 

Community members, businesses, and students will host 

stations for STEM exploration. 

Students must be accompanied by an adult in order to attend this event. 

 

Students who have a parent or guardian in attendance will be allowed 

to dress down Wednesday, March 7 – Friday, March 9. 

Dress down clothing must follow school guidelines. 


